
RADIO CENTRAL OREGON, INC. 
P. O. BOX 176 PHONE 239 

PRINEVILLE, OREGON 

23 July 1950 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. #2 
Walnutport, Penj. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

I wish to thank you for your very interesting letter of the 
20th. It was gratifying to get your favorable report on 
o$r signal, especially as I had just spent considerable time 
adjusting the audio section of the xmtr and input circuits 
to increase the average modulation for increased signal 
syrength. 

Our station 'hit the air' the 33st of Jan of this year, and 
we employ a Collins 20T xmtr, and are nearly 100% collies 
with the exception of Presto turntables and Magnecord Tape 
recorders. 

This letter will serve to verigy your reception of KRCO, on 
checking your logging against ours I find them in exact 
agreement. 

690KC 

SSiincerely, 

C. R. Mathe 
Technical D rector 

KRCO 1000 Watts 


